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TWO RIVERS GOLF CLUB 

NEWSLETTER 
 

www.tworiversgolfclub.com 

 

July 2017 

 

We had good weather and great course conditions for our tournament at Lincoln 

Hills (Orchard course) on June 3.  The weather for Dry Creek Ranch on June 24 

was hot hot hot, but we actually had a real break.  Earlier in the week 

temperatures had reached 107 degrees, so the high 90’s we experienced at Dry 

Creek seemed mild in comparison.  Dry Creek is a little like a rustic version of 

Ancil Hoffman (the trees on the left are too close to the trees on the right), so 

the course required some tactical effort to find clear shots to the greens.  

TRGC also had a mid-week outing in June, staying at Gold Dust West in Carson 

City and playing Silver Oaks and Eagle Valley West.  Even the night life was fun:  

Gold Dust West organized a slot tournament for the TRGC guests. 

 

LINCOLN HILLS (ORCHARD) RESULTS 

1st Flight 

1   Jim Svobodny   70 net (card off) 

2  Steve Ryan   70 

3  Brad Erway   71 (card off) 

4  Alan Staton   71 

 

Alan Staton won the fewest putts with 30. 

 

2nd Flight 

1  Mike Evans   66 net 

2  Tom Page    68 

3  Mark Ferguson   69 

4  Gene Coughlin   70 

 

Dean Williams carded the fewest putts with 26. 

 

3rd Flight 

1  Judy Davenport   74 net 
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2  Donna Anderson   76 (card off) 

3  Cheryl Nelson   76 

4  Lee Ann Lobaugh   76 

 

Renee Wildenberg won the fewest putts with 33. 

 

Closest to the Pin Winners: 

Hole #4, Jim Svobodny, 12’ 6”, hole #7, Alan Staton, 1’ 11”, hole #11, Mike 

Morrow, 9’ 7”, hole #16, Brad Erway, 6’ 8”.   

 

DRY CREEK RANCH RESULTS 

1ST flight 

1  Mike Morrow   63 net 

2  Jeff Robertson   67   

3  Mike Long    69  

 

Jeff Robertson topped the putting contest with 29 putts. 

 

2nd Flight 

1  Gene Coughlin   69 net 

2  Mark Ferguson   72 

3  Dan Nelson   74 (card off) 

 

Mike Papathakis won low putts with 30. 

 

3rd Flight  

1  Scott Stremple   70 net (card off) 

2  Bryan Goodman   70  

3  Nancee Staley   71 

 

Paul Sickert won low putts with 32.   

 

Closet to the Pin Winners: 

Hole #5, Gene Coughlin, 5’ 1”, hole #7, Mike Morrow, 8’ 11”, hole #11, Mike 

Morrow, 4’ 2”, hole #17, Gene Coughlin, 11’ 2”.   
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CARSON CITY RESULTS 

SILVER OAKS 

1  Mike Morrow    66 net 

2  Ernest Jiles    67 

3  Ron Mantsch    68 

 

Closest to the Pin Winners: 

Hole #2, Tim Peart, 11’ 11”, hole #6, Ernest Jiles, 2’ 8”, hole #7, David Harrison, 

21’ 7”, hole #12, Ron Mantsch, 4’ 2”, hole #14, Brad Erway, 18’ 10” (a special hole 

with a $50 gift certificate at the Ole Ole restaurant) 

 

EAGLE VALLEY WEST 

1  Steve Ferro    62 

2  Mike Morrow    66 

3  Ernest Jiles    68 

 

Steve Ferro graciously gave up his first place prize (hotel credits) to Mike and 

Ernest since Steve is part of the Gold Dust West management team. 

 

Closest to the Pin Winners: 

Hole #5, Sandy Davis, 13’ 6”, hole #7, Mike Morrow, 25’ 10”, hole #13, Mike 

Morrow, 5’ 10”, #17, Mike Morrow, 5’ 10” (another $50 gift certificate to Ole 

Ole!) 

 

The slot tournament top winners all made money and earned free play 

certificates, led by Judy Davenport, who collected a $100 coupon. 

 

NCGA QUALIFIER NEWS 

The Castle Oaks tournament in May and the Lincoln tournament in June were 

NCGA qualifier events for our club.  Not all the players who earned top spots in 

the tournaments could play in the next rounds, so alternates filled the slots.  

Our team for the NCGA Associate Club Championship will be Brad Erway and 

Mike Morrow on one team and Jeff Robertson and Rosanna Evans on the other 

team.  The NCGA Senior Four-ball representatives will be Brad Erway and Alan 

Staton.  Good luck to all the teams! 
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COMING EVENTS 

On July 15, TRGC will play Auburn Hills, a difficult but fun foothills course 

north of Auburn.  We will play Lockeford Springs on August 5.   

 

In between those two events, Vice-President Mike Morrow has set up a golf 

outing for 32 people at Saddle Creek Golf Course on Wednesday, July 26th.  

The cost is $66.00 which includes golf, cart,  range balls, closet to pin on all par 

3's and a gourmet wrap lunch after the round.  It is a 10:00 shot gun start.  If 

interested please contact Mike Morrow at morrowundesided@yahoo.com or at 

an upcoming Two Rivers golf tournament.  

 

LADIES GOLF OUTING AT WILDHAWK 

TRGC members Cheryl Nelson, Peggy Mucci, Sherry Hilger and Lee Ann Lobaugh 

played at the Wild Wahine Luau Invitational Tournament at Wildhawk on June 

14.  Cheryl sponsored a hole in memory of Beverly Nelson, who used to play in 

this event.  Our ladies won 2nd place in the 3rd flight.  What a good thought, 

Cheryl, and congratulations to all of you. 
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TRGC WEBSITE 

If you have visited our TRGC website at www.tworiversgolfclub.com, you can see 

all the progress that James Snyder has made.  The calendar of events is now 

current with links to the tournament entry forms.  He will continue to make 

progress as the season goes on.  Thanks, James, for all your hard work. 

 

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base.  Recruitment is the 

lifeblood of any organization, so be sure to invite your friends, co-workers, 

and golf buddies from other groups to meet our club.  Don’t forget, you can take 

$5 off your renewal fee for next year for each new member you bring to the 

club (limit of five new members per person per year).  

 

SUNSHINE 

Dan Nelson is recovering well from recent knee replacement surgery and is back 

playing TRGC tournaments.  Same with Kim Staley, who played at Dry Creek 

Ranch.  Basil Lobaugh continues to recover from his back surgery.   

                    

Jim Svobodny has pretty much recovered from his bout with Bell’s Palsy, but 

now he has hurt his back.  Get well soon, Jim--we hope your back problems clear 

up quickly. 
 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the newsletter, 

my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is (916) 488-6465. 

 

Tom Page 

http://www.tworiversgolfclub.com/
mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net

